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I am in support of Senate Bill 210. In person voting as the standard method of voting 

will lower the possibility of fraudulent and duplicate ballots. The success of SB210 

could also prevent illegal voting (through illegally filling out the ballots of the 

deceased or mail-in ballots sent to the wrong address, for example.) The intention of 

SB210 is to ensure that each citizen of Oregon has an equal and fair opportunity to 

cast a vote and submit a ballot without being undermined by fraudulent, illegal, and 

accidental or duplicated ballots. 


